
TRY-OUT INFO MEETING

Thursday, March 24th 
6:30 pm in the POA Expansion 

Room  
Upcoming 6th, 7th & 8th grade parents and athletes are 

invited to meet……. 

 Coach Melissa Rousseau and 
Coach Madison Glatz  

We will discuss the upcoming season and our vision for 
the team. Along with answering any questions that you 
may have.  

Questions?  
Email Coach Melissa at POAChargersCheer@gmail.com 

We look forward to meeting you all!!!

    2022-2023 
CHEER SEASON

REGISTRATION IS OPEN 2/15- 3/31         
ON SJMSAA.COM


